UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
: LAWRENCE

DEPA!TTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION March '7’ 1939

Dr. Forrest C, Allen,
Director, Physical Eduecation,
University of Kansas,

City. -

Dear Dr, Allen:

May I take this opportunity to thank you for
making it possible for us to see the game at Columbia
last Thursday night,

While the score of the game was not as I hoped
it would be, it was a delightful trip and I appreciate
your kindness in making 1t possible,

Again, "thank you."

Sincerely,
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